
Sent: January 19, 2023 12:27 PM 
To: Public Works  
Subject: Handicapped and drop off spots in front of Town Hall 
 
Good day Wayne 
 
There are two spots available in front of the Town Hall My suggestion is using one as a 
handicapped’ as it is now, but possibly reversing with the second one, which I recommend one 
to become a ‘drop off’ spot. 
 
Once the handicap is in use, and the second one is filled, there is nowhere to drop people off, 
including other seniors. I have mentioned this to Lynn as well. Thanks for your attention to this 
issue Wayne and you might investigate other public building parking as well Have a nice day,  
 
Denise Wilson 
 


